
 
COMMUNITY BULLETIN – March 4, 2019 

ATTENTION CASA DEL CIELO RESIDENTS 

 

Casa del Cielo olive trees are scheduled to be sprayed on Wednesday March 6th, 2019 weather 

permitting.  They are sprayed with a growth inhibitor which will reduce or eliminate 80 to 90 percent 

of olive production. 

Please make sure vehicles are not parked in front of, adjacent to, in driveways, or on the street 

next to an olive tree.   

Contractor will start spraying at 

7:00am 

on Wednesday March 6th  

so please have vehicles moved early. 

Also let any contractors you may be using aware of this request. 

Thank you, 

CdC Landscape Chair 

                                                                * * * 

 

Do you have a flickering street light near your home?  First, you will want to see what numbers 

are on the light-pole.  For numbers beginning with ID or SA: contact the Arizona Public Service at 602-371-

5483  or you can go the APS website – www.aps.com – under the “Search” bar type in “report 

flickering light”. Click on “report outage” and file your report.   

 For numbers beginning with SS: contact the City of Scottsdale at 480-312-5483.  If the outage is related to 

a large green or beige transformer in the front side of yard area, contact the Arizona Public Service at 602-

7171. In either case, it can take up to 20 business days for repair to be completed.  

                                                                           *  *  * 

Have you been unable to attend the social gatherings at the pool but would really 

like to meet some of your neighbors?  Here is an opportunity to do just that.  There will be “Saturday 

morning coffee with your neighbors” on March 9, 23, and April 6 at the pool at 9:00 a.m.  Coffee and 

muffins will be provided.  Bring your reusable mug/cup.  Paper cups will be provided.   

                                                                                   *   *   *   

 

http://www.aps.com/
https://nextdoor.com/news_feed/?post=104034662


    Scottsdale shifts photo enforcement locations based on speed and crash data 
 

Speeding and red-light cameras work in tandem to improve safety – a fact well-supported in Scottsdale and why 

the city will deactivate two locations and add four new intersection safety cameras next month. Photo 

enforcement systems on Thomas Road eastbound at Hayden Road and McDowell Road eastbound at 

Scottsdale Road will be deactivated.  

Four new systems will be activated Friday, March 1: - Scottsdale Road southbound at Pinnacle Peak Road - 

Shea Boulevard westbound at 92nd Street - Frank Lloyd Wright westbound at Greenway-Hayden Loop - 

Indian School Road westbound at Hayden Road Choosing which locations no longer needed photo 

enforcement, and selecting new locations was a data-based decision made after city traffic engineers analyzed 

an aggregate of collision, red light/speeding violations, collision severity and traffic volume data. 

LADIES SPRING LUNCHEON 

March 19
th

 – 11:30 a.m. 

Camelback Golf Course 

7847 North Mockingbird lane 

Scottsdale, AZ   

RSVP:  Pat Good  480-970-6468  by 3/16 

 

 

BRUSH AND BULK COLLECTION – March 25, 2019 

A MESSAGE FROM THE CITY OF SCOTTSDALE: 

Please separate your brush and bulk pickup into two piles – one for green waste and 

one for everything else. 

The piles will be picked up by separate trucks during your designated brush and bulk 

pickup week. 
 

The SRCA guidelines state the following: 
+ Brush and bulk may not be set out more than 24 hours prior to the scheduled pick-up date. 
+ Brush should not block the sidewalk or be placed in the street. 
+ Brush pick includes all materials other than construction/remodeling debris, tires, and hazardous 

materials. 
 Go to www.scottsdaleaz.gov/solid-waste/brush-bulk-collection 

or call 480-312-5600 for more information. 

 

https://nextdoor.com/news_feed/?post=104034662
https://nextdoor.com/news_feed/?post=104034662
http://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=1027096842&msgid=1965927&act=KCCR&c=390604&destination=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.scottsdaleaz.gov%2Fsolid-waste%2Fbrush-bulk-collection

